

## Important notice to our customers

Heidenheim, 2021-07-23

Dear valued customers,

Our thoughts are always with those of you who might be impacted by COVID-19, especially those who are fighting against the illness. We appreciate the continuous support between your employees and your local Ineltek team to secure and improve supply chains, keeping production running and avoiding line down situations during these difficult times.

This announcement is to notify the latest lead time developments from our different suppliers. We would like to inform you that for most of our suppliers the lead time is still within a range of 30 to 52+ weeks. Furthermore, we expect that there will be no improvement until the first half of 2022. Therefore, we wish to keep you informed of the situation and suggest that you place your demands for 2022 and 2023 now in order to secure your production and minimise line down issues.

Sincerely,

Bernhard Sonnentag CEO Ineltek GmbH